
 ERRATUM The Communicator, December 6, 2023

My sincere 
apologies for this 
mistake.  The Deo 
Gracias  Chorus 
Concert - NOT 
the San Pablo 
concert is this 
Friday, December 
8, 7:30PM at the 
Capilla de la 
Tercera Order, 
Catedral de 
Cuernavaca.    
Please see poster 
for further details. 


AND see next 
page for details 
and poster on 
concert at San 
Pablo’s to benefit 
the “dignity of the 
homeless” of 
Cuernavaca  
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The concert at San Pablo’s will be performed Sunday, December 
17, 5PM at San Pablo’s (the Spanish-speaking congregation 
located in the same space as Saint Michael and All Angels).


